“‘Red Ball”
honored
at Open

Championship
Tournament

Prior to the start of the Saturday squad on the final weekend at The Lanes Fort Meade, Director
Ja’Sean Billings (right) presented a certificate of appreciation to Geoffrey “Red Ball” Sherman
for his “many years of support of the NCAUSBCA Open Championship Tournament.”
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